“Thank you for contacting the State Controller’s Office (SCP)
regarding the Government Compensation in California (GCC) program. If
you believe that the published information data for the TCCWD is incorrect
and would like to submit revised data, please feel free to submit a revised
report that includes updated data. The revised report will be reviewed and
once deemed compliant, uploaded to the GCC website where it will
overwrite the current data.

THE PUBLIC EMPLOYEE COMPENSATION DATA COLLECTED AND
PUBLISHED BY THE STATE CONTROLLER’S OFFICE IS SOURCED
DIRECTLY FROM THE UNAUDITED ANNUAL COMPENSATION
REPORTS RECEIVED FROM LOCAL AND STATE GOVERNMENT
OFFICES. ...”




